
PTA EB Meeting 01/19/2022
Attendees
Beth-Anne McPhillips
Danielle Hartman
Amanda Durkin
Jillian Merriam
Sarah Nicholson
Missing: Danielle Alba

Mr. Bowen
- Successful winter break reading challenge
- SDMT (Shared Decision Making Team)

- Math games for February break
- Possible STEAM activities for Spring Break

Sarah Nicholson
- 11/16/2021 minutes approved

Amanda Durkin
- Treasurer report- approved

- Winter Wishes brought in $900!!!!
Jillian Merriam

- One report- Tom & Stephanie Marinaro had a baby boy
Amanda Durkin

- Bowling event postponed till March 6, 2022
- 4th Grade sweatshirt with all students names

Danielle Hartman
- Email D.Hartman for any refund needed for bowling event
- Memberhub overview

Beth-Anne McPhillips
- Reflections Contest: go to website to see who won and to see the artwork

- CP had one of the highest participation levels!
- Student Directory

- Log into website to access
Mrs. Roy (Librarian)

- Overview of CP Library website
Maureen Poulin (school board rep)

- Currently reviewing board policies
- Air conditioning project in progress

Meeting adjourned


